
        

 

Cedar Mountain Elementary will be having their annual Grandparent's/ Special Person 
Day on Friday, April 7.  Grandparents or another special person are invited to come to 
school from 1:30 - 3:00.   We are asking children to limit their number of guests to four or less per 
family, so that we can all move around safely in the school.  All children from the same family can be 
with their guests at the same time.  They will get to do several different activities with the kids in their 
classroom, gym, computer lab, library, and other areas of the school.   Bring your camera --- we will 
have a photo booth for picture taking!!   We look forward to this schedule and hope it allows for the 
entire family to spend time with their guests.  Please let us know if someone in your family is not able to 
attend so we can line up a volunteer to accompany your child.  We want every child to have someone to 
share the afternoon with.  Guests should report to the gym when they arrive.  The 5th grade band 
students will be performing from 1:15-1:30. 

Return this form by March 31. 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

_______ Yes, a grandparent or other special person will be attending,  

_______ No one can attend, so please line up a volunteer for this day. 

 

Number of guests will be ________. 

 

I'd like my son/daughter to go home with their guest at 3:00 _________ 

 

I'd like my child to go home as they normally do that day. __________ 

 

Parent Signature ________________________________________________                                    


